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ROSCOE COLLEGIATE HIGH SCHOOL

A P-TECH ACADEMY
P.O. Box 579, Roscoe, Texas 79545  325/766-3629 FAX 325/766-3138
www.roscoe.escl4.net

Tuesday, May 6, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Due to unexpectedly low water pressure within the city today, Tuesday, May 6, we kindly
ask parents to make arrangements to pick up their students early, if possible, While early
dismissal is encouraged for safety and comfort, buses will continue to run at their
regularly scheduled times due to field trips and transportation commitments.

We would also like to inform the public that the FFA Banquet remains scheduled for
6:00 p.m. this evening. To accommodate current conditions, a portable restroom will
be available on site for event attendees.

At this time, we anticipate that school will resume as normal on Wednesday, May 7.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we prioritize the well-being
of our students.

ermo Mancha
Superintendent of Schools
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